Copy & Paste: Sample Text for Your Organization's Newsletter

Let’s celebrate Home Visiting Day!

On April 18, 2025, we are joining the L.A. County Board of Supervisors and 60+ local organizations and hospitals in celebrating home visiting teams across our county! Help us get the word out about these free support services for those who are pregnant or have recently given birth.

· On social media – use these graphics and sample posts.
· Record a quick video to share how you feel about home visiting.
· Ask your city’s mayor to issue a proclamation. It’s easy – just copy and paste this sample email.
· Add this graphic to your email signature, use this Zoom background, or choose to celebrate in your own unique way. Visit HomeVisitingDay.org for details and more ideas!

Do you know someone who is pregnant or recently had a baby? Let them know about free home visiting services at [your org/hospital name], and tell them to call [phone number] to sign up. To find services in another part of L.A. County, go to eDirectory.HomeVisitingLA.org.

